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Penny: 

1. In response to the reduction of copies of the transcript proposed by the new rule it seems to me the

court needs to decide if the reduction will affect the ability for all the justices to review the record on

appeal. If  the same availability to review the record is present with 2 copies then I would support the rule

change. However, if the reduction in copies would create an obstacle to a full and complete review of the

record I would not support the amendment. 
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